
ASH meeting, Sept 21, 2022 

Meeting held in person in Caddo Room (rm. 305), LSU Student Union at 3:00 PM 

 

 

 

1. Meeting was called to order at 3:00 PM by Chairperson Williams. 

 

2. Attendance: 

a. Voting members: Cathy Williams, Maribel Dietz, Bob Mann, Sanaz Aghazadeh, 

Kanchan Maiti, Suzanne Stauffer, 

b. No proxies 

c. Non-voting members: Clay Benton, Jackie Bach, Michael Blandino, Andrea Jones 

 

3. The Chair welcomed Sanaz Aghazadeh from the Ourso College of Business to the committee.  

The committee still has two vacant seats, one from Engineering and one from the College of 

Science. The Faculty Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate needs to appoint the new 

members. 

 

4. There was a second reading a proposal from the Student Government to request a change to 

concentrated study period policy.  During our previous meeting in May the proposal was 

thoroughly discussed and while the committee discussed suspending the second reading and 

vote, it decided it would be best to have the second reading in the Fall when there would be three 

new committee members. Although we only had one new member present, we did have a 

quorum.  Again it was mentioned that there needed to be better communication to faculty about 

the policy and the importance of listing papers, projects, homework, and presentations on the 

syllabus.  A motion to approve the proposal was made by Suzanne Stauffer, seconded by Bob 

Mann. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

5. The Committee then considered a proposal from the School of Kinesiology to remove GRE 

requirement for the Master of Science in Athletic Training (MSAT).  Discussion centered on 

clarification of the required prerequisite courses and if they had to be passed with a certain grade.  

Overall GPA was not listed as part of the criteria for admission, but the Graduate School has a 

requirement of 3.0. 

 

6. Meeting adjourned at 4:01 pm. 

 

 


